Sent from Clarence City Council

From:
Sent:

To:
Subject:
Categories:

"Clarence City Council" <clarence@ccc.tas.gov.au>

Fri, 31 Mar 2023 09:49:10 +1100

"City Planning" <cityplanning@ccc.tas.gov.au>

FW: Proposed Development PDPSPAMEND-2021/019004
Bec

From: Louise Barwin <lou.barwin@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2023 8:54 PM

To: Clarence City Council <clarence@ccc.tas.gov.au>

Subject: Proposed Development PDPSPAMEND-2021/019004

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

Hello

We wish to appeal the proposed plan adjacent to our property in particular the small triangle
marked as “public space”.

There is no reason this cannot be substantially larger and hope you agree this needs to be
amended. The other issue is being a small corner it restricts people accessing the bush area
behind the church as there would be no access from the bike/walking track up behind.

Thank you
ZM & LA Barwin

Sent from my iPhone
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